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Scrutiny Review – Disabled Facilities Grant 
 

Achieved since last 
meeting 

At the September meeting member received evidence regarding 
the Occupational Therapist assessment which included demand 
on the service over a 5 year period. Building Services also gave 
evidence regarding their process and the challenges that they 
face.  

Problems or 
concerns 

None 
 

Planned next month Members will receive the results of the Parent/Carer Forum 
questionnaire regarding their members experience of DFG, along 
with data from the customer surveys carried out by the service.   

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 
Monitoring 
 

Key Issues / 
Problems or 
Concerns 

Progress updates regarding previously completed reviews will be 
received by the Committee as follows: 

• Cost of Living Response - November 

• Disability Inclusive Borough - October 
 

Requests for more 
information 

None 

 
Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / 
Problems or 
Concerns 

No reports received since previous update.  

Requests for more 
information 

None 

 
Next Scrutiny Review  
 

TBD 
 

 

Remaining 2024-2025 Meetings (all 4.00pm unless stated) 
 

Monday 7 October 2024 
Monday 4 November 2024 
Monday 2 December 2024 
Monday 6 January 2025 
Monday 3 February 2025 
Monday 3 March 2025 

 

 


